From: RICHARD A INMAN

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2015
Date: Sunday, April 14, 2019 4:16:52 PM

To the Joint Transportation Committee,

| am urging the Joint Transportation Committee to vote NO on HB 2015.

The citizens of the State of Oregon, in year 2014, voted NOT to grant Oregon drivers
licenses to people who are not legally in the United States by a margin of 2 to 1.

Please respect of the will of the voters.

Thank you

Richard Inman

4778 Lisa St NE

Salem, Oregon


mailto:rinman4825@comcast.net
mailto:JCT.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

